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We have started Summer School for grades 7th through 11th.   We will 
begin Summer School for grades K-6th on Monday, June 13.  I have 
attached the information regarding Summer School.   I would like to 
propose a policy regarding Summer School for grades 7th through 11th 
regarding payment for the Online licenses for next year.   I would like work 
with Mr. Drews before presenting it.

The summer meal program started slow at first but has picked up pretty 
quickly.  Thanks to Theresa for her hard work.  It’s fun to go visit with the 
kids when they are eating.

As far as personnel, we are still looking for a science teacher (Physical 
Science) and a full-time counselor  In addition, we are not going to have an 
art teacher for the first semester as Miss Woosley will not complete her 
Student Teaching until after Thanksgiving Break.  As soon as she is able to 
start, I would like for her to start with elementary classes and then add 7th-
12th after Christmas.  Finally, I will be working with Mr. Ellis to hire enough 
paraprofessionals for the grade school classes.  Mrs. Breining and I have 
worked the schedule to cover the gaps in staffing.  I have really appreciated 
her flexibility and knowledge to get this done.

We will have our Emergency Operations Planning Meeting on June 21 and 
22.   This will be a great opportunity to firm up our emergency procedures.  

I have put together a staff listing for supervisory duties for our 
administrative team.  I have shared this with Mr. Drews and Mr. Eliis.  This 
is attached as well.

Cassie and I have been working on our Beginning of the Year Inservice 
schedule.   It will be some busy days for our staff.   I have attached the 
document. Thanks to Cassie for helping with this!


